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Jan 24, 2022 Council
Correspondence

From: Penelope Beaudrow
Sent: January 15. 2022 8:49 AM
To: Deena Hunt;
Subject: lessen my workload 2022

Happy New Year to you All!

Its been with a lot of thought and consideration that I feel I can no longer participate as a member of the
Green Liason Committee. I have so much on my plate and had to decided to lighten my load going
forward.

It has been a real pleasure spending time with you at these meetings. Wishing you much success in all
your endeavours!

Green blessings

Penny
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